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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Kent Road Public School

A project is underway to upgrade Kent Road 
Public School. The project will enable the school 
to accommodate more than 900 students in 
permanent facilities. The redevelopment includes 
34 new classrooms, special programs spaces, a new 
canteen and library, new outdoor play area and multi-
purpose sports court and administration facilities.

Progress summary

The Kent Road Public School upgrade is approaching 
an exciting milestone with the construction of new 
buildings about to commence as part of the main 
works. Approval of the State Significant Development 
Application was granted in late August 2019. Early 
works are well underway on the parts of the school 
being refurbished.

Main works construction commencement

Site establishment for the main works is expected 
to commence in September with site clearance and 
excavation works starting soon after.

Construction will take place between 7:00am to 
6:00pm Monday to Friday and 8:00am and 1:00pm 
on Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays 
or public holidays unless approval and notification 
is provided.

During construction you may notice an increase in 
vehicles entering and leaving the site and increased 
noise due to construction activities. Mitigation 
measures will be in place to manage traffic, noise 
and dust levels, including hoarding, hosing down as 
required and deliveries will be scheduled outside of 
pick up and drop off times where possible.

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to work 
closely with the school community and neighbours to 
minimise project impacts where possible.

Stay informed

If you would like to speak to the project team about 
the upgrade, visit the upcoming information booth at 
Kent Road Public School on Tuesday 17 September 
from 2:30pm to 4:00pm.

We will continue to share project updates with the 
community as the project progresses. You can stay 
updated on the project through our website and 
you can get in touch with us using the contact 
details below.
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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